



Assemblée parlementaire de l'OTAN

223 CIR 13 E

28 October 2013

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find attached a copy of the Policy Recommendations adopted by the NATO Parliamentary Assembly in 2013. I would ask you to distribute these documents to members of the Standing Committee, as well as to all other members of your delegation.

I would be grateful if you could also distribute these Policy Recommendations to the appropriate governmental and parliamentary authorities in your country (Foreign Affairs and Defence Ministers, Leaders or Speakers of Parliaments and Heads of parliamentary Defence and Foreign Affairs Committees).

As you know, the 2013 Policy Recommendations are also available on the Assembly website, www.nato-pa.int.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter,

Yours sincerely,

Ruxandra Popa

Deputy Secretary General for Policy

To Secretaries of Member, Associate, European Parliament, Regional Partner and Mediterranean Associate Member, Parliamentary Observer Delegations and Parliamentary Guest Delegations of Afghanistan, Assembly of Kosovo and Mongolia